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Carlton Fields was featured in Claims Journal, in an article titled “Study: Percentage of Companies

Facing Class Actions at Highest Level in 13 Years.” The article discusses the results of the firm’s

2024 Class Action Survey, which found that the percentage of companies facing class actions has

reached the highest level in more than a decade, and corporate counsel are anticipating

unprecedented growth for their class action dockets in 2024. Read the article. Subscription may be

required.
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